
CITY OF HASTINGS 
 

CEMETERY PRESERVATION ADVISORY BOARD 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Riverside Cemetery 
Preservation Advisory Board scheduled for Wednesday, December 13, 2023, has 
been CANCELLED due to the lack of new business.  The next regularly scheduled 
meeting will be held Wednesday, January 10, 2024, at 3:00 PM, at Hastings City Hall. 

 
The City will provide reasonable and necessary aids and services for persons with 

disabilities upon five days’ notice to the City Clerk by calling 269.945.2468 or TDD call 
relay services at 800.649.3777. 
 
 

Christopher R. Bever 
City Clerk 

 
 


	Christopher R. Bever

